
From: 

To: 

Subject: 

Date: 

PSC Executive Director 

psc case 2022-00347 Farmdale Water District 

Thursday, January 19, 2023 11:45:12 AM 

This Message Originated from Outside the Organization 
You have not previously corresponded with this sender. 

Report suspicious 

Ms. Bridwell, I am named in the subject case regarding deficencies in Water District actions in 2022. 
resigned my position as commissioner on March 31, 2022 and my replacement, John Dailey was 
apponted April 22, 2022. I therefore request that I be removed from this action. Please contact me at this 
e-mail address or call 502-382-8420.

Don Morse 

JAN 19 2023




